
 
 
Net-Noggin Completes International Active Directory Audit 
 
Granger, IN, - January 30, 2008 – 
 
Net-Noggin has completed a contract with The Ministry of Education 
for a large Caribbean government to audit their Microsoft Active 
Directory Environment. 
 
Under the contract, Net-Noggin has provided technical assistance to 
ensure the stability and health of their Active Directory Environment.  
The Ministry of Education plans to move to native mode for their 
Active Directory and to migrate their multiple Exchange Server 
clusters to Exchange 2007. 
 
Net-Noggin provided auditing and best practice recommendations in 
the areas of time synchronization, DNS health and settings, Active 
Directory replication and other areas of TCP/IP configuration.  
 
“We are pleased that the government leaders recognized our 
substantial Active Directory and Exchange experience.  A stable 
environment at the Active Directory, TCP/IP and infrastructure levels 
is a must for a successful migration to Exchange 2007.  With the 
completion of this audit and implementation of its findings, the 
Ministry of Education will enjoy a trouble-free migration of their 
Exchange Server clusters.” said Gary A. King, president of Net-
Noggin. 
 
About Net-Noggin 
Net-Noggin provides network consulting services, focused on 
Microsoft products, including Exchange Server and Active Directory.  
Founded in 2001, Net-Noggin also delivers Internet Security and Web 
based services including web hosting and carrier-grade SPAM 
Filtering. 
More information about Net-Noggin is available at 
http://www.netnoggin.com 


